
 

  

 
The children have been studying the book Bewilderwood this half term.  We have emersed ourselves 

in all areas of the curriculum: investigating materials that 

would keep us dry, den building, creating a marsh land and 

delving into the characters of the book.   

This is all in preparation for our school trip to Bewilderwood on 

1st May!! 

 

 

 

          

 

 

Using Guess Who to support our 

learning of adjectives. 

We even created our own games for 

the Boggles in the village! 



 

We visited Stanton Moor again as part of our book study and were lucky enough to bump into 

Lily, who lives out in nature, she was there on our previous visit and was so excited to see we had 

come back and that some of the children remembered her.  

The children showed off their curious sides and asked her 

lots of questions, whilst remaining sensitive to her way of 

living – it was so lovely to see. 

We also went to Beacon Country Park in Loughborough – 

we love to get out and about to do our learning, we can 

describe so much if we have experienced it! 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trips 

 

1st May – Bewilderwood, Cheshire 
We will continue to explore the great outdoors: 

Den building, safety around fire pits, survival skills, map reading 



 

 

Learning for the Summer Term 

 

Younger KS1 

• Seaside 

• Animals 

• Textiles 

• Coastal Features 

• Adventure Fiction 

 

Lower KS2 

• Light & Forces 

• Science v Magic 

• Construction 

• Adventure Fiction 

Older KS2 

• Earth & Space 

• Exploartion of the unknown 

• Into the depths 

• Fabric Printing 

• Adventure Fiction  

 

Wow, what a busy Spring Term we have had!  

Our curriculum theme this term has been Bewilderwood. This involved reading the book and going 

on lots of walks, looking at different terrains. We have booked a visit to Bewilderwood for after 

Easter when it re-opens for the summer. 

We have had a Chinese New Year tasting afternoon which we all enjoyed. This was one of many 

activities the children have taken part in. 

We have welcomed three new staff, Jorge (Teacher), Tracey (TA) and Natalie (TA). 

I would like to say a big thank you to all the staff for planning and delivering an exciting 

curriculum for the children. 

Julia, Headteacher. 

 

 

Summer Term 1 Dates 

Tuesday 22nd April – 10am Start 

To 

Friday 23rd May – 2pm finish 

Bank Holidays 4th May 

Please remind transport of these dates and times. 


